Scottish Inn and Suites
102 Hobbs Rd, League City TX 77573

04/21/20

City Of League City
300 W Walker
League City, TX 77573

To Whom It May Concern:

Due to the unprecedented downturn due to COVID-19 pandemic,
we are compelled to write this letter to request temporary relief
on Hotel Occupancy Tax for 1°** quarter.

We are requesting City of League City and Council to give relief to
all local hotels on 1** quarter payment, by forgiving hotel
occupancy tax due on 30" April 2020.

Despite the current situation, we have decided to keep doors open
for business but are struggling with plummeting occupancy levels.
It is becoming increasingly difficult to maintain the current
workforce at our properties. We have employed strategies to
minimize the cost of operation and gain relief in other area.

Find below Hotel Occupancy Due on April 30" 2020
Scottish Inn and Suites : $5044.13

If the current situation is alleviated sooner than expected, we will
resume our originally agreed payment schedule.

We hope that you will consider our one time request in a positive

manner during this extremely difficult time. Thanks in advance for
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your time and consideration. If you have any further questions
please let us know via email or call on 832-640-9597.

Sincerely,

oy

Nick Patel




